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Comments: I am opposed to clear-cuts in the proposed telephone gap project.  It is time for the U.S. Forest

Service to remove clear-cutting as a forest management practice..  Due to the climate crisis being experienced

now, we need these forests standing to sequester carbon, to help mitigate climate change.


